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IMPORTANT DATES 

ANNOUNCEMENT / PANUI 

A fortnightly newsletter of Te Kupenga Catholic Theological College 

23 September - Professional                 

Development Seminar 

(Blackboard) 

26 September - Queen Elizabeth II       

Memorial Day  (Public 

Holiday) 

27 September - Level 7 classes resume 

Message from the Chief Executive 
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Robert Blucher 

Need a space for your conference, 

workshop, seminar or lecture? 

Contact Karen at admin@ctc.ac.nz or 

call 09 3611053 

We have rooms and facilities available 

at St Columba Centre. 

Ki te kotahi te kākaho, ka whati; ki te kāpuia, e kore 
e whati 

If a reed stands alone, it can be broken; if it is in a 
group, it cannot 

 

The mihi whakatau that you gave to me and my 
whanau on Friday 2nd September was very 
heartwarming. 

My sincere thanks to everybody involved in 
organising and participating in this special event. 

Thank you also for welcoming the large number of Te Kura whanau who came 
to support me on this important occasion. 

This is my third week at Te Kupenga and everyone has been very helpful 
during my induction period. 

As Chief Executive of Te Kupenga I will be aiming is to foster a culture of 
collaboration and enterprise. 

As implied in the whakatauki above, we will be much stronger if we stand and 
work together. 

I am blessed to be working with you all on this kaupapa. 

Let us acknowledge the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. Kia okioki koe e te kuini. 

Kia tau ngā manaakitanga o te Ariki ki runga i a koutou. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Robert For enquiries, email admin@ctc.ac.nz 

or call (09)3611053 

Enrolment for Bachelor of Divinity and 
Graduate Diploma in Theology opens 

on 26 September 

 

Honoring Queen Elizabeth II 

http://www.ctc.ac.nz/
mailto:office@ctc.ac.nz
https://www.tekupenga.ac.nz/catholic-theological-college-2/so-you-want-to-study/our-programmes/grad-dip-th/
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TE KUPENGA CATHOLIC THEOLOGICAL COLLEGE 

Upcoming Events 

What’s New at Colin Library 

 

Students at Play 

Students of the Catholic Theological College having an          
afternoon of friendly game of soccer after a long hard week of 
classes and studies. 

Welcome to New Zealand 

We welcome our new Vietnamese students who have recently  
arrived in New Zealand.  They are currently studying English in 
preparation for their eventual enrolment in CTC.  Some of them can 

be seen in this group photo taken on the day of Fr. Trung's  
Thanksgiving Mass in Vietnam.  

Other     

prospective 

students are 

seen here in 

a recent 

photo with 

Fr Brendan 

Daly when 

he arrived in 

Vietnam last 

week.  

The ordination will be livestreamed through this link. 

Click here to register. 

We welcome the end panels.  The 7 rollaway shelving 
units have had end panels added to them which both 
makes them more stable, less likely to catch on      
someone or something as they are being moved, and 
more attractive.  Mark was getting very frustrated trying 
to fit them all together but Nathaniel showed his dexterity 
and perseverance.  Perhaps he just has the knack. 

https://vimeo.com/739784983/dda6991e7c?fbclid=IwAR37rLK_FuebQ3j8OLbZRY9EeUBNOJ4FrCClOiLoy8xctNttJZZnHA-MP60
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIqce-gqzsvH9Eu8vW8t9BLNz7ZvTkGFOM_
https://vimeo.com/739784983/dda6991e7c?fbclid=IwAR37rLK_FuebQ3j8OLbZRY9EeUBNOJ4FrCClOiLoy8xctNttJZZnHA-MP60
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIqce-gqzsvH9Eu8vW8t9BLNz7ZvTkGFOM_

